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SHERIFF’S DEPARTMENT OVERSIGHT BOARD 
MEDIA POLICY 

 
 

  Sheriff’s Department Oversight Board (SDOB) Members shall not speak to the media, or post on 
  social media, on behalf of the SDOB, unless the SDOB has authorized the member to do so.  If 
  a member speaks to the media, or posts on social media, regarding the business of the SDOB 
  without authorization from the SDOB, the member should clearly state that the member is not 
  speaking on behalf of the SDOB.   
 
  The SDOB shall refer legal questions from the media to the City Attorney’s Office.  
 
  Individual SDOB members are strongly encouraged to refer legal questions from the media to 
  the City Attorney’s Office.  
 
  This policy does not prohibit members speaking with the media, or posting on social media, about 
  their personal views regarding SDOB business, or sharing or posting public meeting notices and 
  related agendas.   
 
  SDOB may vote to have a designated Member as a media contact and spokesperson for a fixed 
  term. 
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